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Dear Parliament of NSW,  
Please stop the logging and further extinction of Australian Native Wildlife. We are a developed 
country, therefore, we should be setting an example for other countries about the way we treat 
the world around us. Koalas have been declared functionally extinct. The Australian animal icon 
recognisable around the world has only a few years left if we don't ACT NOW. Australia is 
ranking as number one in the extinction of fauna and flora amongst developed countries and it 
seems that we are still not concerned! The thread is real and the LOGGING MUST STOP 
NOW. Please let's think of the wellbeing of the next generations of animals and humans when 
making decisions. 


